
                                          
      
Happy Sunday!  

I hope this email finds all of you enjoying your weekend! I know 
that for me, after the holidays can be sad. However, I forget 
how nice it can be to not be so busy. Hopefully all of you are 
enjoying life being a little calmer:) It was wonderful listening to 
the children last week and how excited they were about their 
Christmas presents:) 

Tomorrow the children will make their Snowman for our class 
bulletin board. They will be asked certain questions about 
themselves so each Snowman is unique to them:) They will 
also be making a snowman that has their last name as a 
Scarf. On Friday they put their last name on their cubbies and 
beginning on Tuesday they will be finding their last names 
when they see what group they are in.  

The rest of the week they will be discussing three letters. The 
letters we will be discussing are B, D, and N. In class; the 
students will be making D Donut. B Bowling Pin and Ball, and               
N Newspaper. They will play Numbers Bingo and other fun 



activities with those letters!  

Something new that children will be doing is “Signing in” when 
they enter class. This is something our Language Arts 
Program is asking us to do. The sheets the children will sign in 
on will show them how to make the letters correctly. I will be 
sending home 2 of the same sheets for you to have at home. 
You can make copies for the children to practice at home. It is 
important that the children know how to make the letters 
correctly along with knowing the letters in their first name. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

Please remember our field trip will be this Wednesday, January 
15th at Bounce Hopper. It will be from 10:00am - 12:00pm. 
Parents/Caregivers will need to transport. Please send in the 
Permission slip, if you have not done so already.  

On January 24th, the Rush-Henrietta Schools will be off for 
Grading Day and then on January 29 they will be closed for 
Lunar New Year. At Rush Nursery School, our UPK classes will 
be in session on both days.   

 
On February 8, we are having a class event called Someone 
Special Saturday. This is a  time for a parent/guardian or 
other special adult to spend part of Saturday morning with 
their child at school. During this hour, the children will be able 
to show you what happens in our regular class time, complete 
a project and just play. It is a very special time for all that 
many of our young friends remember forever.  Please only 



have one parent attend each session.. Our class time  will be 
from 10:00am-11:00am. 
  
Have a terrific rest of your Sunday!! Thank you for sharing 
your beautiful children, Mrs. Pryslak, Mrs. O and myself  love 
unconditional love and smiles each day:) 

Take care,  

Kirstin  

Important dates to remember:                                                             
January                                                                                                        
15-Bounce Hopper field trip 10AM - Noon 

         20-Monday Martin Luther King Day (school closed) 
         27-31 Spirit Week 
​ Monday – Crazy miss-match day 

Tuesday – Princess or Superhero day 
Wednesday – RNS tee or blue day                                         
Thursday – Jersey Day or favorite sports team 
Friday – Pajama Day 

         February                                                                                                                                  
         6 & 7-Make-up pictures 
         8-Special Someone Saturday  
         17-21-Winter Recess (school closed)                                                                        

 
 


